
 

 

 Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
   

   Week Ahead Information – w/c 9th January 2023 

                        Whole School Attendance =  98% 

Mrs 

Arnold 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Happy New Year and welcome back to the Spring Term. I hope you have enjoyed a relaxing 
break with your families.  
We have had a positive first few days back at school and the children are already immersed 
in new learning. The curriculum overviews for this term are on the website so that children 
can be supported fully at home too. 
Have a lovely weekend! 
Mrs Arnold 
 
Reminders: 
School Lunches If your child requires a school lunch please remember to order in advance.  
Orders close at midnight on Thursdays.  If you miss the order deadline, please provide your 
child with a packed lunch.  Thank you   
 
Bike It Breakfast  Friday 13th January - 'Bike it, Scoot it, Walk it' Breakfast. Please arrive at 
school from 8.20am.  (Please note that the Bike It Breakfast is for pupils only) 
 
PTA Raffle Prizes If you had an email from the PTA to say you won a prize in their Christmas 
Raffle, please collect from the School Office  
 

F1  

F2 Weekly Attendance  
F2AG = 98.62%   F2AMC = 98.57% 
This week the F2 children will be having an exciting visit from the Police and Fire Service. We 
will be able to look at a police car and fire engine and learn how it is used by the police within 

their daily work. 
 

Y1 Weekly Attendance  

1SH =  98%   1LH = 99.33% 
Happy New Year! It's great to see the children again after our two-week break! We are 
looking forward to a busy half-term. In a few weeks’ time, the children will be preparing a fruit 
salad as part of their DT lesson. Please let us know in advance, via the school office if there 
are any updates on allergies.  

 

Y2 Weekly Attendance  
2LR/JL = 98.67%   2CR = 99.33% 
Year 2 will be having their PE lesson on Thursdays this half term.   
Could year 2 children please bring into school a photo/picture of a place that is special to 
them for the RE lesson.  We will need this for our lesson on Tuesday please. 
Reminder, we have our outward-bound day scheduled in February which will include a full 

day of activities. 
 

 



 

Y3 Weekly Attendance  

3KE = 99.33%   3LJ = 99.35% 
This half term Year 3 PE days will be Mondays and Fridays starting from Monday 9th 
January. 

 

Y4 

 

Weekly Attendance  
4THC = 96.67%   4LF = 95.48% 
Welcome back, we hope you had a good rest over Christmas.  
This half term, 4LF will have their PE lessons on Mondays and Tuesdays and 4THC will have 
their PE lessons on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  
All homework is set on Seesaw. Please ensure your child logs on to Seesaw every week, to 
complete their tasks. Thank you. 

 

Y5 Weekly Attendance  
5AD = 94.38%   5AW = 96.13% 

 
Year 5 will not require their PE kits on Wednesdays during this half term.  Their swimming 
lessons will form part of their PE instead.  

Y6 Weekly Attendance 

6JC = 100%   6ZG = 98.67% 
 
Year 6 have had a great start to 2023 and are looking forward to starting our new units in 
science and history next year. 

 

 


